
 

 

As the number of COVID-19 (Coronavirus) 

cases have increased in our area, out of concern 

for the health and safety of our customers and 

employees, we have made the difficult decision 

to again temporarily close our lobbies. 
 

 

Our drive-thru will remain open during regular 

business hours with enhanced services. In 

addition, please continue to take advantage of 

our many other convenient service options 

including: 
 
 

 Capital Bank Online Banking www.capitalbanktx.com 

 Capital Bank Mobile Banking 

 Capital Bank ATMs 

 Access to 55,000 Surcharge Fee ATMs through the Allpoint Network 

 Capital Bank night depository 

 Email customerservice@capitalbanktx.com 

 Telephone banking 713-CAPITAL (713-227-4825) 

 Call us at 713-675-2341 

 
 

Thank you for the opportunity to serve you! 
 

 

http://www.capitalbanktx.com/

